
 

                                                                                                    

                                                                        

 
To:  Each National Director 

Each Assistant National Director HR 
Each Hospital Group CEO 
Each Hospital Group Director of HR 
Each Chief Officer CHO 
Each CHO HR Manager 
Each CEO Section 38 Agencies 
Each HR Manager Section 38 Agencies 
Each Employee Relations Manager 
Each Group Director of Nursing & Midwifery 
Each Group Director of Midwifery 

 
Re: On Call off Site rate 
 Public Health Doctors (and Occupational Health Doctors1) 
 
Ref:  CERS 35/2020 
 
Date: 06th July 2020 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
I refer to the On Call Off Site Payment applicable to above grades in respect of provision of this 
service for a weekly period under HSE HR Circular 021-2009. The On Call Off Site payments 
(under HSE HR Circular 021-2009) which were based on a 128 hour period, are now based on a 
126 hour period.  
 
The weekly on call period, which incorporates later start times, is as follows: 
 
Monday              5.30 pm to 9am 
Tuesday              5.30 pm to 9am 
Wednesday         5.30 pm to 9am 
Thursday            5.30 pm to 9am 
Friday                 5pm to 9am 
Saturday             9am to 9am Sunday 
Sunday               9am to 9am Monday 
 
 
The applicable weekly payment for this is €576 and the amended hourly on call off site rate is 
€4.57.  
 
 
 
 

                                                 
1 The on call arrangements that apply to Public Health Doctors have been extended to Occupational Health 
Doctors for the duration of the COVID-19 outbreak only 
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Queries from individual employees or managers regarding these arrangements should be referred 
to local HR Departments/Employee Relations Departments or the HR Helpdesk, 1850 444 925 
or ask.hr@hse.ie  
 
Queries from HR Departments on the contents of this memorandum may be referred to Barbara 
Whiston, (barbara.whiston@hse.ie) HSE Corporate Employee Relations, HR Directorate, 63-64 
Adelaide Road, Dublin 2. Tel: 01 6626966. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
__________________ 
John Delamere 
Head of Corporate Employee Relations Services  


